
Peter McDermott was quoted in the March 31, 2006 article “Record keeping the key to
protecting the firm’s IP” for the Boston Business Journal. Peter’s comments on
safeguarding intellectual property were in association with his presentation at the 2006
Massachusetts Bar Association Annual Conference on March 23-25.

For a link to the complete article, please click here.

For more information on intellectual property law issues please contact Peter McDermott.
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